
Subject Mount Dooling Meteorite 
Date February 26, 2014 at 12:26:01 AM CST 

From Rob Wesel <nakhladog@comcast.net> 
To Mayne, Rhiannon <r.g .mayne@tcu.edu> 

Hello Dr. Mayne 

I don't think we have worked together before but I have done some trading/selling in the past with Art and Theresa. 

I'm checking in with you to see if TCU has a need for an individual Mount Dooling , Australia iron meteorite. I did not see it 

listed in your catalog and TCU always has something I could use so maybe a trade? 

515 grams 



If you see Art, please tell him I said hello. Missed him in Tucson this year 

Rob Wesel 

Nakhla Dog Meteorites 

www.nakhladoqmeteorites.com 

www.facebook .com/Nakhla.Doq .Meteorites 

www.facebook .com/Rob .Wesel 

We are the music makers .. . 

and we are the dreamers of the dreams. 

Willy Wonka, 1971 


